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Subcommittee on Port Planning and Management

I. Composition

Chair: Chile; Vice Chair: Uruguay; Member States: Bahamas, Brazil, Canada, Costa Rica, Dominican Republic, Ecuador, Mexico, and Trinidad and Tobago. 

II. 2009 Work Plan

In accordance with Resolution CIDI/CECIP/RES.08 (X-09) of the Subcommittee on Port Planning and Management, the following 2009 Work Plan was approved:

1. To organize the Third Course on Port Management to be held in Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic, with the support of the Port Authority of the Dominican Republic (APORDOM). 

2. To organize the Fourteenth Ibero-American Course on Port Management, to be held in Madrid, Spain, with the support of Puertos del Estado of Spain. 

3. To promote the creation and maintenance of a group of port experts to provide advisory services to this Subcommittee, the Executive Board and the Member States. 

III. 2009 activities report

The following activities were carried out during 2009: 

1. Regarding item 1, the Third Course on Port Terminal Management was held in Santo Domingo, the Dominican Republic, from January 27 to February 6, 2009 with the support of APORDOM. (Attached is the report of the event).

2. Regarding item 2, the XIV Ibero-American Course on Port Management took place in Madrid, Spain, from October 5-30, 2009, with the support of Puertos del Estado of Spain.(Attached is the report of the event)
3. Regarding item 3, the CIP Secretariat distributed a spreadsheet to the Member States in order to create a database with a group of experts that would provide advisory services to this Subcommittee. As of now, no information has been submitted by the Member States. 
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